LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 21, 2015

TO: Honorable Wayne Smith, Chair, House Committee on Licensing & Administrative
Procedures

FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2035 by Raymond (Relating to regulation by certain alcohol-related businesses based
on the amount of alcohol sold.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Alcoholic Beverage Code to allow a governmental entity to regulate, in
a manner as otherwise permitted by law, the location of an establishment that derives 50 percent
or more of its gross revenue from on-premise alcohol sales and is located within 50 miles of an
international border. The Texas Alcoholic Beverage Commission and Comptroller of Public
Accounts indicate the bill would have no fiscal impact to the State. The bill would take effect
September 1, 2015.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts, 458 Alcoholic Beverage Commission
LBB Staff: UP, CL, Al, JN, KVe
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